Committee Meeting
March 28, 2018

VFW Hall 310 Woodland Street

Steve Bradford called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Present were: Steve Bradford, Walter McGrath Steve Napolitano, Bob Hopkins, Ralph Stover and Dave
de Ganne.

A motion was made by Hopkins, seconded by McGrath to elect Steve Bradford Chair. Motion approved.
A motion was made by Hopkins, seconded by Stover to elect McGrath as Clerk. Motion approved.

Chairman Bradford passed out the list of tasks for Memorial Day and the days before and after.
Chairman Bradford also passed out the calendar for the events before and after Memorial Day.

We went through the list of tasks and assignments were given.

Cleanup at the Historical Society was discussed and it was agreed that the rifle squad would stay and
perform this task.

A discussion arose on the selection for Grand Marshall and this was tabled until the next meeting.
The next meeting of the committee will be on April 11, 2018 at 6: 30 pm.

A motion was made by McGrath, seconded by Hopkins to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 pm. Motion
approved.

Respectfully submitted.
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Walter R. McGrath, Clerk



